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Recommendation re: Purchase Order to REP Services, Inc. for Replacement of Playground 

Equipment and Safety Surfacing for the playground at Barnett Park 

The playground in Barnett Park was installed in 2004.  The playground is a heavily utilized park 

amenity in our inventory.  The playground equipment and surfacing are being replaced with 

artificial playground safety turf.  A proposal was received from REP Services, Inc. for custom 

equipment designed to fit in the existing playground footprint.   

The Purchasing Division has reviewed the proposal and approved piggybacking Clay County 

Florida Contract #18/1902 which provides a discount of $1,694.30.  The total amount for the 

playground and surfacing materials, installation and removal of existing equipment and freight is 

$303,391.16. 

City staff has also reviewed the proposal and confirmed the scope of work complies with project 

requirements. The equipment replacement is budgeted in the FY 2024 Public Improvement Fund. 

It is recommended that the City Commission authorize the appropriate city staff to execute a 

Purchase Order to REP Services, Inc. for the replacement playground equipment, surfacing and 

installation in the amount of $303,391.16. 

 

 


